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Dear academic editor and reviewers,  

RE: Response to reviewers with regards to PONE-D-24-20214R1  

The resubmission enclosed with this letter, Calculating Age-Specific Prevalence Rates of female 

genital mutilation / cutting (FGM/C) for use as an input variable in extrapolation calculations and 

as predictors of future prevalence in countries of origin, separates the supplemental data from 

the manuscript as requested. 

We thank you for your time in considering this resubmission.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sean Callaghan 


